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Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best

MINI BLITZ- Week 5 and 6

2015 Term 3 Week 5 Newsletter Wa’t‘:h What_Yf’lll say ,because
you’ll know if it’s ok!

Whole School Assembly and Student of the Week Awards will be
held on Thursday 13" August at 2.50pm.

Have you booked your ‘Winter Ball’ ticket yet? A
Pupil Free Day - Friday great night to be had...29" August at 7pm.

Just a reminder to everyone that this Friday 14" August is a Pupil Free Day with all staff
%‘\Aex ‘ gathering together under the guidance of Anne Sexton. Anne will look further at how we are
Qe,"\\/- * attempting to develop a culture of Professional Learning Communities here at Sacred Heart and
give us supports and strategies that will assist us on the journey. Classes will resume as normal

on Monday 17" August.

School Fees We are now well and truly passed the half way mark of the year and I would encourage everyone to
have a look at their accounts to determine how much is outstanding and how you can go about covering the debt before
the end of the year. Thank you to those people who are making regular contributions to cover the Fees and Levy costs
associated with educating your children. Please make an appointment with me if you require any additional support

in paying your fees. There are a number of ways we can provide assistance if necessary.

Parent Teacher Interviews

Thank you to all those parents who took the opportunity to make contact with your child’s

teacher for our August Parent Teacher Interviews. I would encourage all parents to maintain THﬁN“I{
regular contact with your children’s teacher. It is the partnership between the home and the )/0 U:

school and the strong relationship you create that will enable your son or daughter to

experience their greatest success at school.

Sacrament of Reconciliation — Children’s Presentation Mass
l ' It was wonderful to see so many children attend the Presentation mass on Sunday. They did a

Reconciliation  great job and are busy working through the Home Based Program at the moment.

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit ourselves

to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Paul Maher Heather Keenan Jacqui Nixon

62 Orr St or P.O Box 199 Yarrawonga Phone: 03 5744 3339 Fax: 03 5743 1377

principal@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, hkeenan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, jnixon@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
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Week

Term 3

Mon 10% | Tue 11* | Wed 12% | Thu 13* | Fri  14% | Sat ISR Sun 16%
5 PSG Meetings PSG Meetings | Pupil Free N \ A
Da.y VU=  WinterBall z
Mon 17" |Tue 18" |Wed 19*|Thu 20* |Fri 21* |\ Saturday bt
6 * Fete * Special Woods Point August 29th {
Meeting Needs ViSi,t' 50 7pm N
6.300m Morning Tea Parish Mass-
-oUp 9.30am 12B & 12T 4 v .
*P&F ’ Assembly \/ N
Meeting 2.50pm
7.30pm SHC
Mon 24" | Tue 25% | Wed 26" | Thu 27% |Fri 28" | Sat 29% | Sun 30"
7 Yr 5 Camp Yr 5 Camp Woods Point | Winter Ball | Children’s
Visit- 1/2V
Book Week Parish Mass. 7pm Mass 10am
Book Week
Parade
Mon 31t | Tue 1t | Wed 27 | Thu 3% Fri 4% |Sat 5% |Sun 6%
8 Life Father’s Day | Father’s Day Father’s Day
Relationships Stall- Mercy Breakfast )
Night- Yr 6 Centre Woods Point
1g r Visit- 3/4G
Parish Mass-
Year 6
State Netball
Finals Melb
Mon 7% | Tue gh | Wed 9% | Thu 10%|Fri 11% | Sat 12% | Sun 13%*
9 Reconciliation Dads Night
Ceremony SEZ)SS
7pm Tournament
SHS
Mon 14" | Tue 15% | Wed 16%* | Thu 17* |Fri 18" | Sat 19%* | Sun 20%
10 Athletics Final Day of
Carnival Term
P-6
Yarrawonga
Footy Ground
DIRECT DEBITS FORTNIGHTLY
HELP NEEDED!! 16/7/2015
The Parish and the church are asking for volunteers to Please be advised that Direct Debits
clean the church. It is a big ask for the small teams of Fortnightly which were due on
arishioners and for some teams, it is getting beyond 16/7/2015 did not take place. The
parishioners T some teams, 1H1S getiing beyo extra fortnight will be added at the
them. If you can spare a few hours and can assist, please end of the year. These will now be
get in touch with the school office admin or the Parish completed on the 3rd December 2015
Office. Thanks. Lynne Brear. and not the 19th November 2015 as
previously advised.
Our apologies for this oversight.
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Staff Profile

Lynne Lawless

Position: Leadership Centre teacher

Interests: Swimming, netball and watching
TV.

Football Team/s: The Mighty Hawks
Favourite Food/s: Ice-Cream!

Currently Reading: Not a big reader..the
last book I read was ‘Madness: A Memoir’

Favourite Holiday Destination: The Beach!

3 people you'd invite to dinner: Kieran
Perkins, Harold Holt and my Nanna.

What would you do with your last $50?
Search the internet for a new pair of

runners!

Favourite Movie: Depends on whether I
want to laugh or cry..’50 First Dates” and

‘Million Dollar Baby’. Love ‘Lion King” too.

Favourite Quote: Pain is temporary..Pride
lasts forever.

Someone you admire: My Dad

What do you love about our school: The

Term 3 Week 5

Religious Education Meegan McInness

Presentation Mass

What a great turn up we had at the Presentation Mass on Sunday.
Thank you to the children for the way they presented themselves so
reverently and participated so enthusiastically. I received some lovely
praise from a number of parishioners which is always lovely to hear.
Let us as a school community keep our Reconciliation candidates in
our prayers. A reminder our next Presentation Mass in Sunday August
30th.

Feast of the Assumption

This Saturday is the Feast of the Assumption. We commemorate Mary
being taken body and soul to Heaven to be at the side of God. Father
Steve is celebrating Mass this Saturday at 9.00.

Stay warm,
Meegan Mclnness
REC

mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Welcome
Our apologizes for the error in last week’s newsletter. We’d like
to congratulate the Allpress family of the arrival of a new baby

for Lillia in Prep C, a little sister named Isobelle.

Thank you for the donations
Here at school we are fortunate to have food hampers donated to
our school for families in need. We thank the Parish Pastoral Care
committee and the Sisters of Mercy for the kind donations.

Happy Snaps
with Mr Pricel

Mr Price visiting the War
Memorial this week in
Canberra and then on to
Sydney. He sends his best
wishes and will send
through more happy snaps

next week! Carn the Tigers!!
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Pastoral Wellbeing Janine Buerckner

jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

If you have any issues that you’'d like to discuss, regarding your children’s education or their social or emotional
wellbeing, please feel free to come and see me — my office is in the Admin Block.
Our Breakfast Club is held each Wednesday and Friday mornings, before school and begins again this week. The

Breakfast Club operates from the canteen.

I'have a number of very good books that may support and continue to develop your parenting skills. Please come to
my office if you'd like to borrow any of the following or if you'd like to find out more about any of the books.

“The Incredible Years — A Trouble-Shooting Guide for Parents of Children Aged 2 - 8 Years’ — Carolyn Webster-
Stratton

‘Why First Borns Rule the World and Last Borns Want to Change It — Michael Grose

‘Teach Your Kids to SHRUG!" — Michael Grose

‘THRIVING! — Michael Grose

‘Bringing Out Your Children’s Best Behaviour’ — Michael Grose

10 Golden Rules for Parenting Success in 2015

Michael Grose
The requirements for effective parenting are changing rapidly, just as the profile of parents is .
changing. Australian parents are now older than ever (30-34 is now the peak child-bearing age '
group). Families are smaller than ever (over 50% have two children or less). And as children as a V2t

percentage of the population shrink (1 in 6 of our population is under 15, compared to 1 in 3 in
developing countries), we are less knowledgeable about children than ever.

If you add to this mix that children are growing up at the speed of light, information
technology can make parents seem redundant, and increasingly parents claim lack of time
is their biggest impediment to effective parenting. So what is a parent to do?

Each week, this term, I'll include one of Michael’s 10 golden rules to guide you along your parenting journey in 2015:

5. Lead the gang

Parenting is now an individual endeavour. There is a place for parenting the individual child, but there is also a place
for parenting the whole gang (even if you and your child make up the gang). Your ability to pull your family together
and get them singing off the same song sheet will impact on your family’s harmonious relationships, your children’s
sense of other (empathy) and their general resilience and coping mechanisms. There is nothing so magical to witness
as a family pulling together when the chips are down. This doesn’t just happen. It takes real leadership by parents to
make a family act like a family!

For a regular supply of great parenting ideas subscribe to Happy Kids email newsletter at parentingideas.com.au

Children’s Chatter Matters!

Language Learning activities to have a go at, at home.

Ten activities will be provided over this term to help your child think a little bit deeper about

the world around them and to use longer and more complex sentences. Expanding your

child’s oral language use will lead to significant improvements in their writing also. You may

need to ad]ust the activity to suit your child’s level:
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** Encourage your child to listen to sounds at the beginning of words. Choose two words from their reader/book and
ask them to judge if the two words start with the same sound (say some that match and some that do not). Encourage
them to say the two words and feel the first sounds with their mouth. Then, point out the two sounds at the start. For

example, “Mouse and Moon start with the same sound.... Mmmmouse, Mmmmoon. They both start with the ‘mmmm’ sound”.

Once your child is able to recognise when words do/do not begin with the same sound, encourage them to try to
name the first sound (be sure they say the sound, not the letter name). You might then like to think of other words

that start with the same sound together.

For students who have a strong awareness of first sounds, try making up tongue twisters and sentences using the

same first sounds. For example: Silly Simon searched for seagulls while he sang a sweet song by the sea.

School Camps- Are you eligible for a subsidy?

Camps Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF)
The Victorian Government has announced $148 Million over 4 years for Camps, Sports and
Excursions Fund (CSEF) to ensure all Victorian students can take part in school trips and
sporting activities.
To be eligible for the fund a parent or legal guardian of a student attending a registered
Government or Non government Victorian primary or secondary school must:
*Be the holder of a Veterans Affairs Gold Card or be an eligible Centrelink Health Care Card
(HCC) or Pensioner Concession Card (PCC).
CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardians concession card successfully
validating with Centrelink on either the first day of Term Two or Term Three 2015.
The amount payable for eligible primary and secondary students is: *$125.00 for Primary
School Students *$225.00 for Secondary School Students. Families who hold a valid means
tested concession card or who are temporary foster parents are eligible to apply.
Application forms are available from the school office. These forms need to be completed and
returned to the school asap.
For more information about the CSEF visit www.education.vic.gov.au/csef
If you have any queries please contact the school office admin.

Japanese Saori Mizoguchi

Japanese Awards
Dylan Nicholson (3/4H)

For always focusing on lessons and participating well in class. You have completed a beautiful peace poster for

Hiroshima and Nagasaki. Well done, Dylan!

James Watt (6C)
For working consistently when creating a peace poster for Hiroshima and Nagasaki. You were able to match up

all the Japanese words correctly with the images. Well done, James!
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Library Mrs Ryan e

Long Service Leave
Mrs Ryan is away on Long Service Leave for the remainder of the term. Mrs Loretta Myers will take on the librarian

duties while she is away.

Children's Book Week 2015

Book Week is about focusing on Books. During Book Week , winning and honour books of the Children's Book Of

The Year Awards, are announced, by The Children's Book Council of Australia. This year the theme is: Books Light
Up Our World. Our staff have developed art and literature activities and commenced implementing these activities

around the short-listed books from the commencement of Term 3.

Book Week will be celebrated at our school from August 24th until August 28th. This year our Book Week Parade
will be held in the Mercy Centre at our school, Friday, 28th August, 2015 at 10.00am-11.00am. Mrs Myers will be the
compare for the Book Week parade this year. We look forward to seeing the children in their costumes. Children come
to school dressed as a favourite character from a book. It is a great morning and you are all

invited to watch the parade.

Kerry Currie, from The Yarrawonga Library in Belmore Street, Yarrawonga has organised for Eddie Hafon to visit our
school on Monday 24th August, 2015 and Thursday 27th August, 2015. Eddie will have Book Week activities
organised for our students. The sessions will be for 45 minutes for Years 1, 2, 3, and 4.

Monday 24th August, 2015
9.30am-10.15am 1/2B  School Library
10.15am -11.00am 1/2T  School library
11.30am-12.15pm 3/4C  School Library
12.15pm-1.00pm  3/4MC School Library
2.00pm-2.45pm 1/2H Learning Space

Thursday 27th August, 2015

10.15-11.00am 1/2V  Learning Space
11.30am-12.15pm  3/4H School library
12.15-1.00pm 3/4G  School library
2.00pm-2.45pm 3/4W Learning Space

Monday, 7th September, 2015

Our Foundation students have been invited to visit the

Yarrawonga Public Library , Belmore Street Yarrawonga

for a half hour session for each class. Prep A, 9.30am-

10.00am, Prep C,
10.00am-10.30am and Prep S from 10.30am - 11.00am. YEARS

Thank you Kerry and Eddie for this special time to 1945 - 20
celebrate Book Week, 2015.
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Foundation (Prep) News

Prep A Awards Sound this week in Prep...
Elle Hammon- the 0 R o R ,
Kindness you show to all - ‘I’ short as in ‘insect, ‘i’ long as in ‘island
your friends and for Ask your child to spot or hear some short or long
being a confident, ‘have- ‘i’ sounding words in their nightly reader! The

a-go’ learner. fantastic! sound can be at the start, in the middle or at
the end of a word.

Jai Kernot - giving your
best to your learning and
for becoming more
confident, when playing
with your friends -
fantastic!

Litter Free Lunches

We started the year great with our litter free lunches.
Lately we have had an alarming amount of rubbish
coming to school in the lunch boxes. We encourage

minimal packaging to come to school and to use clearly
labelled containers. Let’s all get on board to help

Prep C Awards minimise our footprint on the environment!

Macy Quarrell - always

showing the 3B’s in class

and on the playground. Reminder Ditto
Macy your positive
attitude and smiles make This is a Last Tuesday we had the CASA team
our classroom a better reminder that and their friend Ditto visit us to talk
place! friday is a about personal space and touching.
pupil free Your child has been given a booklet,
Beau Fferguson - having a day. Students which will be sent home on Thursday.
positive attitude in all are not This is a great opportunity for you to
learning tasks this week required at look through the booklet with your
- Beau you gave school. son or daughter and discuss what they
everything a shot - keep have learnt regarding this important

it up!

Religious Education

Prep S Awards

As part of our 'Called to

Emily Beckingham - all
your hard work and
persistence in learning
your golden words.
fantastic effort!

live like Jesus’ unit the

Foundation Centre had a

special visitor. ‘Jesus’

came and sat down with us
to talk about his life and

answer some very

Leni Ramsdale - the
wonderful effort you
have been putting into
your reading and
writing. You are a star!

interesting questions from
the children.

astacey@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au jsagaidak@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au kcowan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Alison Stacey Jen Sagaidak Kellie Cowan
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What’s On?

Parent Teacher Interviews
Thank you to those parents who booked
Parent Teacher Interviews. If you would like
Chloe Baxter for being a great friend to all and to see your child's teacher please contact
assisting others in need. Well done, Chlo! WIS O LG CICT T UL

Farewell
Xavier Watson for becoming a leader in the Discovery Goodbye and good luck to Addison Carey and
Centre. Keep being responsible matel! her family, who will be leaving us this week

and heading to Melbourne.

Heidi Wallden for your wonderful improvement with

your writing this year and for your helpful and caring EuplIREGs sh0d

o A reminder that Friday 14™" August is a pupil
nature. Well done, Heidil free day, as staff participate in a

professional development day.

Stella Warner for showing greater confidence with
your Literacy activities this week. Well done, Stella!

Victorian Laffan for the effort you have been putting
into your work to make it even better! Excellent work,
keep it up!

Lachie Lee-Conway for your determination and
dedication to passing the spelling of all your Magic
Words. Super effort!

Millie Charles for your positive attitude towards your
learning and for having a “red hot go” at all you do.

A beautiful picture of Mary Mackillop (St. Mary of the Cross)

Brandon Tzaintzourkas for your fantastic research done by one of our Discovery students.

skills, using the Internet, to find out about the Wedge

Tailed Eagle.
This term, we will be focusing on the following areas.

Religious Education - “Jesus Helps Me To Choose”

Inquiry - “Discovering Australia”

This week, we will be focusing on the following areas.

Writing - Reports
Grammar - Conjunctions and Contractions
Mathematics - Place Value

Cheree Tregoning. Lisa Handreck .Kayte Barton .Monica Van Roy .

ctregoning@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, Ihandreck@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
kbarton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mvanroy@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Bridging Centre News

Reconciliation Presentation Mass Coming up this week:

It was great to see so many of our Reconciliation Candidates

attending the presentation mass on Sunday. The children * No school Friday itis a
sang and read beautifully. If you were unable to attend this pupil free day.

. . * Reconciliation Homebase

mass our second presentation mass is on August 30th. : .
Program continues. Bring

along a special toy or book

for your prayer focus.

«THINK LEFT &

THINK RIGHT »
0 00000 000

Show me the money. %WF'IJL?Y;.UOU LPI?'((

This week we began looking at how to pay for goods and give correct OK THE THINGS O

change. If you are at the shops with your child ask them to add up
some products, work out which notes or coins you need and how

much change you will receive. Have fun. YOU TRY I

Beneath Our Feet. DR SEUSS, OH, THE THINGS YOU CAN THNK!

B 1T ONLY

This week we conclude our inquiry about what is beneath our feet.
Children have explored types of soils, the rock cycle and the land
formations in our local area.

Congratulations to our Weekly Award Winners.

Nardia Jarman for helping out others throughout our Maths groups, it was lovely to see. Well done!
Jessica Freeman for continuously being your best in our learning space. Keep striving for success Jess, well done!

Darcy Hicks for your persistence and hard work within the Literacy workshops and independent learning time. You give it your best week in and
week out. Keep going!

Ben Rainey for your ability to work hard, to limit your distractions and to stay focussed on task within independent learning time. Keep it up Ben,
you are flying.

Joe Kelly for consistently working hard in all areas. Your work presentation is fabulous Joe. Well done!
Jesse Tzounktzourkas for sharing your gifts and talents with others in Maths, by helping another student. Well done Jesse!

Eliza Robilliard for working hard to extend yourself. Your math work and public speaking have improved immensely. You are a star!

Maureen McLarty & Nikki Connell
Mel Whiteley Caitlin O’'Dwyer Kirby Hillier Patrice Goldman

mmclar shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, pgoldman@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
codwyer@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
khillier@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Leadership Centre News

= |~ | === swa - _—

\L'E/AIDIE RISIH 1P/

Class Awards

Charlie Hall (5B): For demonstrating great
enthusiasm and sportsmanship throughout the
Lightning Premiership Netball carnival.

Harry Nagle (5B): For the encouragement and
support you gave to your fellow teammates during
the Lightning Premiership.

Chargiotte Flanagan %)SB): For your hard work
and concentration during both Literacy and
Numeracy Groups. The extra work you do at home
is showing in your efforts at school. Well doneT!

Joel Payet (50): For putting in a massive effort
this term with all work tasks. I can see you are
trying really hard to get your work completed. Keep
up the great work Joel. Well done.

Bella Bridgeman (50): For your fantastic
sportsmanship and encouragement towards

your teammates at netball on Wednesday. Was so
exciting watching you play so well.

Georgia Kennedy (6C): For your fantastic
efforts in the recent Netball carnivals and
championships. Well done on your skill and
support of teammates!

Gaby Dowling (6C): For your persistence with
your Mathmatics. Great job with your
understanding!

Oscar Willis (6L): For the hard work, effort
and application you put into class activities this
week ~ completing all your work and
demonstrating really good time management
skills!

Zack Cooper-Barnes (6L): For your
dedication to the completion of your Maths this
week. Keep up the concentration.

Coming Up....

¢ Friday 14t August
Pupil Free Day .. Professional
Learning Communities

¢ Sunday 2314 — Tuesday 25 August
Year 5 Camp .. Ballarat [
* Monday 315t August {,. % &
Year 6 Life Relationships evening o
¢ Friday 4t September
Netball Victoria School Championships:
Finals day ( Melbourne )

Daniel Boulton Meg O’Sullivan .

dboulton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
dcarroll@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Week 5 Learning Intentions ....
% Numeracy So!o%
Length, volume & mass (Year 5)
Area & Perimeter (Year 6)
G >
¢ Literacy &
Spelling blends ~ i, igh &y E@v
Writing ~ Report writing & Letter writing

¢ Religious Education
Life Relationships -
% Inquiry

[
Gold (Year 5) \?:
Parliament (Year 6)

IR
Zone Winter Sports

Last Wednesday our Football, Soccer and Netball
teams headed off to the Zone Winter Sports day in
Wangaratta. All the children had a fantastic day,
despite the mud, wind and rain. Congratulations to
all our teams on making it into the grand finals,
with the Netball girls winning the grand final and
advancing to last Friday’s Ovens and Mitta

_ Regional trials.

The girls again performed
really well, not just on the
court but as terrific
ambassadors for our school,
putting in their very best effort
and finishing runners-up on
the day.

Camp Notes
All the children in Years 5 & 6 should have

returned camp notes. Please make sure these are
filled out and returned ASAP if they have not been.
The Year 5 camp is in week 7 this term ( Sunday
23 - Tues 25" August ). Miss O’Sullivan, Mr
Boulton, Mr Maher and Mrs Brear are looking
forward to their time in Ballarat with the Year 5s.
The Year 6 camp is the 2" week of term 4,
(October 12th-16t%). Heading off to camp with Mr
Carroll, Mrs Lawless, Mr Ma%ter, Mrs Stiles and the
Year 6s will be Robbie Clarke, Daniel Baer, Toni
Loughnan and Anne-Marie Dowling. More
information about both camps will be sent home
over the next couple of weeks.

Sacred Heart College visits
The children in Year 5 have been very fortunate to
have been invited down to Sacred Heart College on
3 Tuesday afternoons this term to participate in
science, woodwork and games sessions. A huge
thank you to Mr Faulkner and Mr Elliott for
organised the sessions. The kids have all been
having a great time.

Dean Carroll

Lynne Lawless

mosullivan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
llawless@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Parents & Friends News

Sacred Heart Winter Ball: The P&F committee would like to invite parents and staff from both campuses (and
friends) to a social night on Saturday 29t August at the Yarrawonga and Border Golf Club. Please save the date for a

fun night out. See attached flyer for more details.

2015 Fete: If you have any suggestions for the fete this year please send them to Amanda Mansfield (email address
below) or come to the next meeting which will be held on Monday 17t August at 6.30pm at the College campus.

Facebook Page: The Sacred Heart Yarrawonga Parents and Friends Committee Facebook page has been setup thanks

to Amanda Mansfield. It has many likes already and we hope it will be a great way to communicate with the school

community. Please ‘like” the page and share it with your friends.

The next Parents & Friends meeting will be held on Monday 17t August at 7.30pm at the College school campus. The
fete meeting will be held before the P&F at 6.30pm. All welcome.

Secretary: Amanda Mansfield - email: apm.9@bigpond.net.au

Relay for Life 2015
Preparations are well underway for ‘Relay for Life’ 2015. The
.this is Re'ay For L|fe event will be held in Yarrawonga at the ].C Lowe Oval (The
MG Grove) from Saturday 14t to Sunday 15" November. If you
Yy would like to be involved in some way or have any queries get
B (:&‘:’" in touch with Sam Ridley via email ridleys@bigpond.net.au or
#53‘.‘ check out the facebook page or http://www.relayforlife.org.au/

Basketball Season 2 - 2015
YMBA Basketball season 2 commenced on Monday 10t August, 2015. Please refer to the YMBA website which is

located at www.foxsportspulse.com/basketball/Vic - country/Yarrawonga Mulwala Basketball Association for teams

and the draw.

Could all players make sure they wear black shorts with no pockets and arrive 15 minutes prior to the
commencement of the game to meet their coach. If there are any queries please contact the appropriate Age Group
Manager.

Thank you Sacred Heart.....Earn & Learn continues until 8" September!
Earn and Learn is really going well for our school community! Many stickers are being put into the Earn
and Learn boxes at Woolies and here at school. Keep collecting for another 4 weeks! Anyone from our
school community- parents, students, staff, family and friends, etc. can collect stickers to place on their
sticker cards. For every $10 spent at Woolworths, you receive one sticker. In the past few years we have
been very fortunate to receive educational equipment via the successful support of the stickers from
families in our school. Grab a sticker form/s from the office if you need or just drop the stickers in and we’ll
do the rest!
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Sacred Heart performs well in the recent Interschool Chess Tournament

On the 4" August, ten children from our Chess Club competed at the
Interschool Tournament. There were 9 schools competing and Sacred
Heart came 3¢, missing out on second place by half a point. The team
consisted of Daniel Herrod, Marcus Van Maanen, Max and Matthew
Saxton, Jack Dobson, Darcy Hicks, William Murphy, Maeve Connell,
Hunter Looby and Jetta Norrish.

Daniel top scored for our school with 6 out of 7 wins. Marcus had 5 & V2
wins, Max 4 & %2 and Jack 4 wins each. Many of our team are new to
tournaments so this was an excellent achievement for them. Individually
Daniel won a silver medal for coming 24 overall out of 91 children and
Marcus came 4%, a fantastic achievement by both boys.

Overall, the children had a great day. Thanks to Deb Herrod, Mrs
Carpenter and Mrs Ackerly for supporting the children on the day.

If you'd like your child to participate and learn the game of chess, they

are most welcome to join the Chess Club, held each Wednesday at

1.10pm in the Art room.

Liten:
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Sacred Heart Parents & Friends

presents the
2015
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Jarrawonga & Border Golf Club

daturday 29th Hugust
fjrom 7Tpm

Supper provided
Prinks at bar pricegs
$40 per ticket
€ntertainment by: Mauriceg Milani

Press codeg: dgmi formal
Tickets Closg: Monday 24th dugust 2015

Pay at the Primary School Office or by EFT
ACCOUNT NAME: Sacred Heart Parents & Friends

BSB: 803188

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 7642

REFERENCE: Please use full name when paying by EFT

If paying by EFT, collect your tickets at the door.

For further information see the P & F Facebook page or contact Sandy Judd on 0438182792
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